

Dated: April 6, 2015

For the record, this meeting has been properly posted and noticed.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Village of Hilbert Board of Canvassers will be meeting immediately following the tabulation of the votes for the 2015 Spring Election on Tuesday, April 7, 2015, at the Village Hall located at 26 N. 6th St. to conduct the canvass of the election results for the Village of Hilbert from the 2015 Spring Election.

Qennis Duf

Clerk

This notice is to comply with the open meeting regulations.

Village of Hilbert • 26 North Sixth Street • P.O. Box 266 • Hilbert, Wisconsin 54129 920-853-3241 • Fax: 920-853-3515 • Email: hilbertclerk@bugnet.net • Website: www.villageofhilbert.com